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HOOVER HIGII SCHOOL 

The President 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. President: 

March 26, 1976 

On behalf of the student body in general and the 
members of the Choir and Marching Band in partic­
ular of Herbert Hoover High School, I wish to 
extend an invitation to you and your family to 
view the Bicentennial Cherry Blossom Festival 
-Parade. As you might recall, this annual event 
is held each spring in Washington. The Parade 
this year will be on Saturday, April lOth. As the 
representatives of the State of California our 
award winning musicians would be most pleased and 
honored to have you see and hear them on this 
occasion. 

Yours very truly, 

m;,ME~~ 
Michael E. Zimmer 
Drum Major - Patriot Marching Band 
Hoover High School 

Herbert Hoover High School 

Telephone 439-5351 

• 

Fresno, California 93726 
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